
 

PROFIT WARNING ON THE UNAUDITED FINANCIAL RESULTS 

FOR THE FINANCIAL YEAR ENDED 31 DECEMBER 2024 

 
The board of directors (the “Board”) of Enviro-Hub Holdings Ltd. (the “Company”, together with its subsidiaries, 
the “Group”) would like to inform shareholders that based on a preliminary review of the draft unaudited 
consolidated financial results of the Group for the financial year ended 31 December 2024 (“FY2024”), the Group 
is expected to record a material loss for FY2024. 
 
The net loss for FY2024 is mainly attributable to:  

(i) Impairment on the carrying amount of goodwill allocated to the Healthcare CGU which arose from 
the acquisition of Pastel Glove Sdn Bhd (“PGSB”); and  

(ii) Impairment on the carrying amount of plant, machinery and factory equipment in PGSB. 
 
The Company is in the process of finalising the unaudited consolidated financial results of the Group for  FY2024 
and will provide further details on the Group’s financial performance when it releases its unaudited consolidated 
financial results for FY2024 on or before 26 February 2025. 
 
In the meantime, shareholders and investors are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the shares of the 
Company. When in doubt, shareholders and investors are advised to consult their stockbrokers, bank managers, 
solicitors, accountants, tax advisers or other professional advisers. 
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